2"? District Neighborhood Planning Council

L

July 3, 2015

Dear Friend,

The Second District Neighborhood Planning Council and the Friends of One Love Park are
conducting a Commemorative Brick Drive for the entrance of One Love Park.

The Neighborhood Planning Council has worked with the community and the City of Wilmington
Parks and Recreation Department planning the renovation of the playground located at Tatnall and
W. 24" Streets. Throughout the planning process we have engaged neighbors, soliciting input on
playground equipment and amenities.

The brick drive is another way for the community to support and take ownership of the park.
People can add their name, honor friends and family or share a positive message with the
engraved bricks which will be installed at the entrance to the park.

We invite you to support our efforts. Proceeds realized from the sale of bricks will be shared
between the Neighborhood Planning Council and the Friends of One Love Park to be used for
community projects and events .

More information and details for ordering bricks can be found on the enclosed brochure or online

at: http://polarengraving.com/2ndDistrictNeighborhoodPlanningCouncil

We hope you can support our efforts and ask you to save the date for the Grand Opening Festival
to be held on August 22. More details about the festival will be available soon.

Kind regards,

Kathleen Patterson
President
Second District NPC
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